10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

29 June 1989

Dear David,

CLIMATE CHANGE: NEW PUBLIC SECTOR ENERGY EFFICIENCY CAMPAIGN

The Prime Minister has seen your Secretary of State's minute of 23 June about the new public sector energy efficiency campaign. She endorses the campaign he proposes, including the intention to identify a Minister responsible for energy use in each Department (she suggests a list should be published) and a commitment to publishing measures of performance, including a league table. She hopes that a date can be specified in advance for publishing targets and figures on energy usage and that these will be reviewed and published each year. She also wonders whether the Efficiency Unit might help in the process of monitoring by carrying out ad hoc audits.

I am copying this to the private secretaries of the recepients of your Secretary of State's minute.

Yours sincerely, Carolic Shocock

CAROLINE SLOCOCK

David Murphy Esq Department of Energy